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Transcript – Minor Home Modifications
[Voice-over] We've improved the way we fund minor home modifications by simplifying the evidence we need from you. This evidence helps us decide if home modifications are reasonable and necessary for you and how much funding you'll need.
Funding for non-structural minor home modifications less than $20,000 is now based on the market rates where you live. This means we no longer need a quote from you for home modifications under $20,000 unless you live in a remote or very remote area.
We published the budget amounts we'll provide on our website.
You'll still need an assessment to tell us which home modifications you need.
Once agreed, the funding for this work will be included in your plan.
These improvements are part of our commitments in the Participant Service Improvement Plan to reduce red tape and deliver a simpler process for you.
We’ve updated the home modification information on our website to help explain these changes.
[End Transcript]
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